
 

Sad Goodbyes 
 

It is with great sadness and a heavy heart that I have to announce that we are  going to be 
saying goodbye to two of our much loved and longest serving teaching  assistants in the 

coming few weeks. 

Ladbrooke Primary School 
Friday 17th June 
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Mrs Hafeez 
 

Mrs Hafeez has been working at                       
Ladbrooke  for over 15 years.  Having 

started by helping in school as a parent  
volunteer, she has gone on to be                      

instrumental in supporting children 
throughout the school, more recently in 

KS2 and this year in Y5. 
 

Her commitment, enthusiasm and                      
intuitive skills have helped guide children 

on their learning journey and helped 
them make the progress in reading, 

writing and maths that they deserve.   
 

Now, with her son all grown up, she has 
decided it is time for a new career path 

and will be leaving us for an exciting new 
challenge 

Mrs Wilkinson 
 

Mrs Wilkinson has been at the school for 
22 years, one of our longest serving 

teaching assistants.  Over the years Mrs 
Wilkinson has worked across the school 

with all different ages showing great care 
and dedication to ensure children are 
making great progress as well as being 

emotionally supported. 
Over the past few years, Mrs Wilkinson 

has been the leading force in developing 
our after school provision.  Starting with 

only a handful of children, she has                    
created a welcoming environment that 
the children want to go to (even when 
parents do not need the wrap around 

care). 
She has decided to put her wonderful  

caring nature to another use, providing 
care for adults in the community 

 
I am sure you will all join me in wishing them well in their new roles.  They will both be 

sorely missed by the children and staff alike and although leaving us, they will always be 
part of the  Ladbrooke team and we hope they will keep in touch regularly. 

SPORTS DAY 
 

SPORTS DAY will be held on Friday 8th July (weather permitting).                  
Reception to Y2 will be held in the morning and Y3 to Y6 will be held 

in the afternoon.  Parents are welcome to come and watch the 
events. 

More details will be sent out nearer the date. 


